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Dear Patients, 

 

As most of you know, I have been thinking of retiring. It is with mixed emotions that I have to inform you 

that I will be retiring from my practice on September 7th, 2020. 

 

I feel very fortunate in finding Dr. Rohan Manocha to take over my practice. The transition will be 

gradual over July and August with both of us splitting time in the office. 

 

All your medical records will automatically remain with Dr. Manocha, unless I receive written 

authorization to transfer them to another physician. I understand that changing physicians may be 

stressful but I feel I have found a wonderful replacement and you will be well looked after. 

 

I have truly enjoyed practicing medicine in Tottenham. I will miss my patients, many of whom after 45 

years have become friends. I wish you all the best and a healthy life. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Alan Ward, M.D. 

 

 

Dear Patients,  
  

My name is Dr. Rohan Manocha and I am excited to meet each of you in the 

coming months. 

 

I completed my residency training in family medicine at the University of 

Toronto. I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate Dr. Ward on his 

retirement.  

 

While Dr. Ward has no doubt left enormous shoes to fill over his many years of 

practicing medicine in Tottenham, I look forward to working together with you 

to provide my expertise and help you to take charge of your health. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Rohan Manocha, M.D. 
 


